I.B.M. RING # 29

NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 1993

GUESS WHAT?

THE CHRISTMAS PARTY WAS A GREAT SUCCESS THANKS TO ALL OF YOU WHO ATTENDED AND ESPECIALLY THOSE THAT PERFORMED.

THE CLUB IS MOVING ONWARD AND UPWARD AND WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT BY ATTENDING AS MANY OF THE MEETING AS POSSIBLE. WE RECIEVE INQUIRIES ALMOST DAILY CONCERNING THE CLUB AND WHAT IS REQUIRED TO JOIN. WE SHOULD HAVE SOME INTERESTED PARTIES AT THE FEBRUARY MEETING WHICH SHOULD BE A GOOD ONE TO HAVE GUESTS.

AS YOU MAY REMEMBER THIS MEETING WILL HIGHLIGHT THE ONE AND ONLY AMAZING RANDALL (SEE ENCLOSED BIOGRAPHY). BE SURE AND ASK RANDALL CONCERNING HE AND PATTY'S NEW ORGANIZATION.

THE CLUB HAS VOTED TO HAVE A LECTURE PRESENTED BY FRANK PEMPER ON APRIL 7th WEDNESDAY AT THE C.A.R.T.I. AUDITORIUM. HE IS ONLY CHARGING US \$ 75.00 PLUS ROOM FOR THE LECTURE. THE CLUB NEEDS TO DECIDE AT THE NEXT MEETING HOW THE FEE IS TO BE PAID

WE ARE STILL ON THE LOOK OUT FOR MEMBERS WHO HAVE FORGOTTEN THE ANNUAL DUES.

THE MARCH MEETING IS SCHEDULED TO BE SELECTED AS A ROPE MEETING AND ALL THOSE WHO HAVE ROPE ILLUSIONS IN THIER SUBTRUNKS OR CHANGE BAGS ARE TO DRAG THEM TO THE MARCH MEETING FOR SHOW AND TELL. WE NEED SOMEONE TO TEACH THE GROUP THE SCISSORLESS CUT N RESTORED ROPE ROUTINE.

CALL IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS.

THANKS, JIM